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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Hey, Eva [Eva.Hey@stantec.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2009 5:02 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: McGrath, Angus; andrew.cullen@penske.com
Subject: Confirmation of 12.10.09 Phone Conversation regarding 725 Julie Ann Way

Hi Paresh, 
 
This email is to confirm our phone conversation earlier today regarding the former Penske site at 725 Julie Ann Way in 
Oakland (RO0354).  
 
Due to the upcoming holidays and the unavailability of drilling companies, we will not be able to replace the two wells and 
have all the wells sampled in the fourth quarter 2009.  We discussed other options and you agreed to postponing the 
scheduled site groundwater sampling from 4th quarter 2009 to 1st quarter 2010 to allow for well replacement in early 
January 2010.  After our conversation I contacted the drilling company and have scheduled the drilling for Monday, 
January 11th.  We plan to have all the wells sampled by the end of January and will conduct quarterly sampling for the rest 
of 2010. 
 
Thanks for putting the investigation report and work plan review on your to do list. If we can get the work plan approval by 
December 18th that will help us finalize the drilling and sampling schedule for January. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions about the documents or changes to this email. 
 
Eva 
 
Eva Hey 
Senior Geologist/Project Manager 
Stantec 
Ph:   (925) 299-9300 Ext. 237 
Fx:   (925) 299-9302 
Cell: (925) 395-7441 
eva.hey@stantec.com  

stantec.com  
  
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any 
purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us 
immediately. 
  
 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 


